
Dear Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo and members of 

the House Health Committee: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to voice my support of House Bill 248.  I am a 

postal employee as well as a small business owner in Butler, Ohio.  As a fully 

vaccinated adult I am grateful for the opportunity to research and decide whether 

to accept or decline the experimental vaccine that is in question in our state and 

nation. 

I love my country and all the opportunity living in a nation where we are free to 

pursue life, liberty and happiness.  Forcing citizens to participate in an 

experimental procedure goes against everything the founding fathers fought to 

protect in our Constitution. 

The decision to vaccinate is an individual’s choice and should not be forced by the 

government.  I support this bill because it protects my HIPPA and Constitutional 

rights.  Dividing the citizens up by “vaccinated” or “unvaccinated” is dangerous to 

the unity of our country.  This would be very discriminatory in our beautiful State 

of Ohio. 

Thank you for allowing my to express my view of this very important House Bill 

248.  I can be reached for further comment if need be. 

 

American is wonderful! 

 

Kathy Cretella  


